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October 6, 1980

President Joshua Lederberg
Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue

New York, N.Y. 10021 Cur?

—"
Dear President Lederberg: Nyce

Thank you for sending me a copy of your article on Scientific

Communication in New York City. I look forward to reading it. I am

responding, as you requested, with a a copy of my own lecture at the

Columbia conference on Culture, the City, and the University.

Sincerely,

rn Bucher J
Thomas Bender
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